
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   March 2023     
ITEM:  New Business Item 5 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair  
 
 
WEST COAST RAILROADERS GROUP VISIT 
The West Coast Railroaders Group motorcar operators will be running on the Quincy Railroad on 
Saturday, May 13.  They would like to bring their motorcars to the museum on Sunday, May 14 for 
exhibit, operation and possibly provide rides. 
Sunday, May 14 is a publically open day for the museum.  We could promote this as a special 
event.  Eugene Vicknair would be willing to give the motorcar operators a tour of the museum. 
This would not require an FRRS crew or additional volunteers. 
 
REQUESTED ACTION: 
Approve the event and being coordination with WCRG as to insurance, parking, etc.. 
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